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Newstead Wood School  

Avebury Road 

Orpington 

Kent 

t: 01689 853626 

e: office@newsteadwood.co.uk  

w: newsteadwood.co.uk 

9 October 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Y13 Geography Tectonic Hazards Lecture Day – Thursday 4 December 2024 

Hodder Education are holding a lecture day for A Level students on Thursday 4 December which will be very 
useful for your daughter/son in order to reinforce and extend their learning in the Tectonic Hazards 
examination topic. There will be a range of speakers including examiners, university lecturers, and 
researchers in this field. This lecture event is oversubscribed and we have been reserved tickets with a short 
confirmation deadline. 

The venue is yet to be confirmed but will be in central London. Students will need to make their own travel 
arrangements to and from the venue and arrive in good time to be admitted to the conference which starts 
at 10am. The conference will end at 3.30pm. 

The cost of the conference is £35. If your daughter/son wishes to attend and you agree to the details of the 
trip outlined in this letter, please make a payment of £35 for Tectonic Hazards Lecture via WisePay. Please 
be aware that payment constitutes permission for this trip and should be received by no later than 
Wednesday 16 October or the reserved tickets will be given to another school. If you have any financial 
concerns with regards to payment for this trip please contact finance@newsteadwood.co.uk in confidence. 

For the purpose of trip safety, emergency contact and medical information for students will be taken from 
Arbor. Please check and update student details via the app if there have been any changes. 

Yours sincerely 

R Burn 

Mr R Burn 
Head of Geography 
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